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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 12:54 PM
To: 'pdking0000@aol.com'; donaldjaym@comcast.net
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO 337 - California Linen Case Closure - Request for Confirmation

The document you forwarded was a RACC for the petroleum release at the site.  The petroleum release case has been 
closed in Geotracker per state requirements. 
 
At some point I will need to revisit the fill soil metals issue, as that was not included in the closure, as it is not associated 
with the petroleum release.  I should be able to use the existing case number to handle the hopefully limited response for 
awhile.  (Basically, the petroleum case has now been separated from a fill soil metal case per the state’s preference). 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: pdking0000@aol.com [mailto:pdking0000@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 12:39 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; donaldjaym@comcast.net 
Subject: RO 337 - California Linen Case Closure - Request for Confirmation 
 
Hi Mark, 
  
I just spoke with Don Miller, and we would like to confirm in writing that based on the attached November 
18, 2013 letter from the SWRCB that no further letters will be forthcoming from the County to California 
Linen and that no further documentation is required by the County from California Linen for activities 
related to the work described in the SWRCB November 18, 2013 letter.  It is our understanding that the 
attached SWRCB November 18, 2013 letter is a No Further Action letter. 
  
Please let me know at your earliest convenience.  Thank you! 
  
Paul  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 



2

(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
  


